
February 9, 2022

To: Henderson County Board of Education

From: Brandy T Haley, Director of Accountability & Assessment

Re: Second Reading of District Improvement Plan

In January the Board of Education reviewed and approved the first reading of the
2021-2022 Henderson County School District Improvement Plan.

For the second reading, the Executive Summary has been revised to address Mr. Alves’
comment regarding agriculture in our community.
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